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June 2020

Dear Parents,
As our school year comes to an end I would like to express the thanks of all the school staff and governors to you, our parents and guardians, for all you have been doing to support your children during this unprecedented period of school closure. We as a school, look forward to the day when we can open our doors to welcome back our pupils, now likely to be in September. When guidance on re-opening is published I will take the opportunity to consult with you as we plan together a way forward.
P7 Leavers
We wish our ‘Lockdown P7 Leavers’ every blessing as they embark on the next phase of their education and look forward to our ‘Drive-by Graduation’ this Friday. They have been great ambassadors for the school and each and every one of them have a bright future ahead of them. We keep them in our prayers and ask that St Michael will bless and guide them in the years ahead.
New P1 intake
We are very much looking forward to welcoming our ten new Primary 1 pupils to St Michael’s PS. We will have an opportunity for induction for pupils and first-time parents in late August- details will be posted out to each family.

If I can be of any assistance to any family between now and our return to school please don’t hesitate to contact be by email to cmurphy537@c2kni.net. 

Wishing all our families a safe Summer break!
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